
APRIL 2025 PARKS MEETING 

SENIOR CENTER REPORT BY CHERYL HEFFNER 

April has been a very profitable month for the Senior Center.  The Diamond Jo 
Casino trip had 52 passengers at $35.00 per person with a total amount of 
$1,820.00 collected.  The bus cost is $1,325.00 for the day making a profit of 
$495.00.  Urban Scenic Travel gave the Senior Center $300.00 for booking 
people taking the trip to New Orleans.  The total profit for the Senior Center 
was $795.00 in trip money at this time. 

Also, another $50.00 was deposited for coffee money at the Senior Center. 

Currently, there have been some cancellations for the Brewers Game and 
there are 4 seats available for the trip on July 12th, and 2 rooms available for 
the New Hampshire and White Mountain trip in September. 

Our House will again have a breakfast at the Senior Center on May 22nd at 8:00 
a.m., and Senior Solutions will have Bingo on that afternoon at 12:30. 

We have gained some new Sheepshead card players on Tuesday morning and 
some new Pinochle players on Wednesday afternoon.  We always have room 
for more and will teach the games if anyone wants to learn. 

 

 

 


